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Walking to work is a great way to get out in the fresh air, have an enjoyable trip to work, and incorporate exercise into your daily routine.

On the 10th of March thousands of people across New Zealand will leave their cars at home and Walk2Work with friends, family and colleagues. Workers will be able to call in to their local Walk2Work event between 7 and 9am, to register, collect their complimentary breakfast snack, be inspired by local speakers, and win spot prizes.

Living Streets Aotearoa, the New Zealand organization for people on foot is coordinating 20 events around the country.  The events will be held near main walking routes and will target people who have walked all or part of the way to work.   
“Walk2Work Day is part of a campaign to get people walking more in their daily lives,” says Liz Thomas, Director of Living Streets Aotearoa.  “More people walking to work eases peak hour congestion on the roads and means that people arrive at work refreshed and exercised after their commute.   
A new fun challenge called Summer Steps was also piloted in Wellington and Christchurch during February, encouraging workplaces to motivate their staff to get out and about and try walking more.  Walkers and those who can’t participate in events on March 10th have been invited to sign a pledge to commit to walking more often. 
In Auckland, a series of public and workplace events have been organized for Walk2Work day. Key event locations include Pigeon Park (corner of Karangahape Road and Symonds Streets) and Takapuna town centre.  
“Here in Auckland we’re excited to have a record numbers of workplaces including businesses, malls, councils and hospitals on board for this initiative.  We hope it will encourage staff to opt for taking public transport or walking to work rather than reaching for the car keys” says Vincent Dickie, Auckland Networker for Living Streets Aotearoa.
In Dunedin those who have walked to work will gather in the Dunedin Octagon. A train will be bringing walkers in from East Coast.  A series of guided lunchtime walks will be organised throughout Walk2work week and new walking maps will be launched that include the amount of energy you burn off for each 5 minutes of walking.
In Wellington, an event is being held in Frank Kitts Park, with three ‘feeder’ sites on main walking routes into town, at Courtenay Place / Taranaki, the Railway Station and Willis Street, where free fruit, coffee vouchers and happy walkers will be spotted.

Walk2Work events are being held at various locations throughout New Zealand on March 10th, including Auckland City, North Shore, Botany, Orewa, Christchurch, Dunedin, Nelson, New Plymouth, Queenstown Lakes district, Taupo, Waitakere, Wellington, Whakatane, Tasman district (Richmond) and the West Coast (Greymouth).  Click on the events map  for a list of events.
For more information please contact:
Caroline Barnes, walk2work National Coordinator, 021 0310 527 

Liz Thomas, Director, Living Streets Aotearoa 021 106 4201 or our check out our website at www.walk2work.org.nz
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